Scrap Happy Quilt Guild
Scholarship Application

One scholarship of $300 will be awarded by the Scrap Happy Quilt Guild of Clarinda.

Name:

An applicant must be a high school senior or a graduate who plans to enroll, or who is
presently enrolled, in a post-high school program related to design and textiles.

The deadline for submitting the application is April 17, 2023. Send the completed
application to Stephanie Sleep at 315 N 11™ Street, Clarinda, IA 51632. OR send an
electronic message to Stephanie Sleep at stephnwms(@yahoo.com.

The winner will be announced in May. The scholarship will be paid after completion of
the following fall semester for a high school senior or during the summer for a graduate.

The guild will select the recipient of the scholarship without regard to sex, race, age,
disability, color, creed, national origin, religion, or genetic information. The guild
reserves the right to refuse to award the scholarship to any or all applicants.

The recipient will be selected on the basis of citizenship and the indicated desire to
pursue a field of study related to design and textiles.

Home address (street, town, zip):

Cell Phone:

Parent’s or Guardian’s name:

Cell Phone:

High school attended:

School and community activities:




Post-secondary school you will attend (community college, college, or university, include town):

Area of study you plan to pursue:

Please write a statement telling guild members why you are deserving of this scholarship.
Include past activities or classes that indicate you have knowledge in design and textiles. Give
examples of your experiences with sewing, design, and textiles. What prompted you to study
design and textiles? Use another sheet of paper if necessary.




